From: Ferruh Unlu

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 9:23 PM

To: Bertoline, Justin <Justin.Bertoline@ventura.org>

Cc: Derya Unlu

Subject: Case Number LU10-0003 - Pacific Rock, Inc., Applicant

Hello Mr. Bertoline,

| am writing to you in support of my community, Dos Vientos in Newbury Park, CA which is close to the
mine operated by Pacific Rock. | was concerned about this mine from the first day we have seen during
our hiking adventure when we had moved to the community in 2012. We, as a family, had been very
upset by the fact that there was this mine very close to our community and horrible impact on the
beautiful mountain behind our house. It was extremely concerning why a company would destroy it to
make financial gains despite all the facts happening around the globe. We all are responsible for what
has been and will be happening to our beautiful planet and things are getting worse and worse every day,
which | am sure you are also aware. Just because some company X, in this case Pacific Rock, wants to
take advantage of this to make some financial gains without hesitating to destroy it doesn't mean should
be allowed to participate in this irresponsible act. To them, it doesn't matter what they leave behind as
long as they can dig and continue to destroy our planet piece by piece every day without feeling any guilt
with it. | am hoping that you are on our side and will not let this happen. We all need to do what we should
do to save our planet for our next generations to keep at least what we have for them to live, which we
have been lucky for many years for this. It is still not too late to slow down the damage or even reverse it,
in my opinion.

Thank your kind consideration and hoping that the permit will not be given in the name of saving our
planet piece by piece instead of destroying and/or letting the other to destroy.

Ferruh & Derya Unlu





